
 

AIA FORT LAUDERDALE SELECTS WILLIAM DIAB TO SERVE ON
THE NEWLY FORMED RESILIENCY & AGING BUILDING
COMMITTEE
June 9, 2022

Berger Singerman, Florida’s business law firm, is proud to announce that AIA Fort Lauderdale has
selected William Diab to serve on the newly formed Resiliency & Aging Building Committee. The committee will
reevaluate and recommend renewed engineering standards, testing procedures, and inspection periods for
aging buildings in Florida.

William is a member of Berger Singerman’s Construction Practice and Dispute Resolution Teams.
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